
Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF
 

BRICK x BRICK
	� Thank you for supporting Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF! Money raised by the 

Kiwanis family will go toward Circle K International’s Brick x Brick project, 
which will support UNICEF’s efforts to build a sustainable future through 
education and empowerment in Côte d’Ivoire. Through this project, UNICEF 
will support the creation of a women-led recycling market that will convert 
plastic waste into safe and durable bricks which will be used to build classrooms.

FOR BRICK x BRICK:

Clubs associated with this gift

CKI/K-Kids club name 						      Club ID

Preparer’s name

Email address

Address

City, State/Province

Country

Pay by check:
Make checks payable to the Kiwanis Children’s Fund and include your club’s name and TOT in the memo field. 

Return this completed form via mail: 

	�� Kiwanis Children’s Fund
	 P.O. Box 6457 – Department #286
	 Indianapolis, IN 46206
	 Attn: Trick-or-Treat

Thank you for supporting Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF and for doing your part to change the world.

GISLP-922-318




